Arthur D. Jackson
H.40738
5.NB.11
SOSP
17021
17021
San Quentin, CA 94964

SAN TRANSCISCO CA 940

SENERGY CONTROL

Mount Tamalpais College.
P.O. Box 492

San Quentin, California

一寸的的文

Control of the contro

Dear Jody and Mt. Tamalpais Staff.

Hello. I hope when this letter reaches you, you are in the best of health and you are taking care of yourselves. I hope your families are safe and healthy. As for us in here, we are doing what we have conditioned ourselves to do - maintain and survive one-day-at-a-time. In these trying times we are learning what it truly means to live life on life's terms.

I wanted to personally write this letter and thank you for the information you sent us regarding the disease that is ravishing the world, and how we can keep ourselves safe. THANK YOU. I, also wanted to thank you for the gifts you sent. THANK YOU. Your compassion in these trying times, especially toward us, mean so much. More than you can possibly know. By this act of kindness you have shown us that you and PUP/Mt. Tamalpais school are not just committed to us in word but also, in deed. The effort that I know it took to put these bags together, and then convience the administration to allow you to deliver them to us, was something truly amazing. THANK YOU.

This school and its staff never cease to amaze me. You provide us with a first rate education. You empower us with knowledge and then you provide us with a little comfort in the most stressful time. I am so glade that I applied to be apart of your school, and I am thankful you accepted me on your team. When I walk around and hear the positive comments about the gifts and the school, I am proud to be able to say I am apart of it. Thank you for accepting me on your staff.

Thank you for all you have done. Please continue to be safe.

Sincerely, Arthur D. Jackson

You are free to use this letter as you see fit.